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MARINE NOTICE 
 

6/2020 
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SHIP MASTERS & SHIP OWNERS – MARINE CLEARANCE 
 
1.  All Ship Masters, Ship Owners & Ship Agents for foreign & local ships, Pilots, Port 
 Management Companies/Operators, Marinas and Yacht Clubs are advised of the  
 passing of Tropical Cyclone Tino away from the Fiji Group. 
 
2.  Marine clearance for all ships has resumed. 
 
3. Masters and Owners of all Ships are advised to take all the necessary precautionary 
 measures towards the safety of your ship and continue to listen to the weather bulletins. 
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